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D E L I V E R Y S E R V I C E P R O V I D E R S

F OUNDAT I O N F OR W ORKER S A F E T Y

Delivery service providers play a critical role in our daily lives, providing us with everything from groceries to 
medication. However, it is important to remember that these providers operate in an environment that can be 
hazardous. The Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA), the National Institute for Occupational 
Safety and Health (NIOSH), and the Department of Transportation (DOT) have all provided guidance and 
regulations that delivery service providers must follow to ensure the safety of their workers and the general 
public. 

OSHA is responsible for ensuring that employers provide a safe and healthy work environment for their 
workers. Delivery service providers must comply with OSHA regulations to protect their employees from 
workplace hazards. OSHA has issued guidance on safe lifting and material handling, which is particularly 
relevant for delivery service providers. Workers who regularly lift heavy loads are at risk of developing 
musculoskeletal disorders, which can lead to chronic pain and disability. OSHA recommends that delivery 
service providers use mechanical aids, such as dollies and carts, to reduce the risk of injury. 

NIOSH is a research agency that focuses on developing new ways to prevent occupational injuries and 
illnesses. NIOSH has conducted research on the hazards associated with delivery service work, including the 
risks of driving, lifting, and handling hazardous materials. NIOSH has recommended that delivery service 
providers implement engineering controls, such as automated loading and unloading systems, to reduce the 
risk of injury. NIOSH has also recommended that employers provide training on safe driving practices, 
including defensive driving techniques and the use of seat belts. 

The DOT is responsible for regulating the transportation of hazardous materials, including those that are 
commonly transported by delivery service providers. The DOT has issued regulations on the packaging, 
labeling, and transportation of hazardous materials. Delivery service providers must comply with these 
regulations to ensure that hazardous materials are transported safely and do not pose a risk to the public or 
the environment. The DOT has also issued regulations on the hours of service for commercial drivers, which 
apply to delivery service providers. These regulations limit the number of hours that a driver can work in a day 
and require drivers to take breaks to prevent fatigue. 

In summary, delivery service providers must comply with OSHA regulations to ensure the safety of their 
workers, NIOSH recommendations to reduce the risk of injury, and DOT regulations to ensure the safe 
transportation of hazardous materials. By following these guidelines, delivery service providers can provide 
their employees with a safe and healthy work environment and ensure that the goods they transport are 
delivered safely to their destinations. 


